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Comments: I do not believe the uniqueness of the Boulder River Valley has been fully considered in the planning

for expansion of the tailings facility. The absolute uncertainty of  global weather and the likelihood of previously

unimaginable extreme conditions call for impoundments that go beyond "state of the art " and are likely

impossible to construct. As demand for PGM decreases so will the price. The wise choice in my opinion would be

to opt for option #1 and cease operations when storage capacity is reached. 


